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10 years underground - Passing the test of time  

The following photos show a GIFAS in-ground unit that was installed in Victoria Park, Newbury, to 

allow the user to easily, and safely, access electrical power and water connections for public area 

events and food festivals.   

The in-ground unit was installed in 2012 in preparation for their Jubilee celebrations. 

   

   

   



 

 

 

   

 

The photos were taken this week, 10 years since it was first installed.  They clearly show that the 

GIFAS in-ground unit will indeed pass the test of time.   

 

The vulcanised rubber distribution board and junction box are perfectly suited to the damp 

conditions that are found underground, as is the stainless-steel housing.  The gas piston used for 

safe opening and closing of the lid is similar to that used on the boot of a car and is maintenance 

free. 

 

GIFAS products are known for their quality and long-term serviceability. This 10-year review of the 

project confirms the unit is meeting expectations.  

Charles Endirect are the UK supply partners of GIFAS and offer the full range of power and in-

ground distribution blocks and associated products.   


